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September, 2022

Our next Badlands Art Association meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 7th,
5:30 pm. at Cherie’s studio 711 8th Ave SW, Dickinson, ND (directly south across the street
from Heart River Elementary School) The minutes of the August 3rd meeting are included in
this letter......see you there!

Badlands Art Association 52nd Annual Art Show
—including professional, amateur and student works
2022 Fall Extravaganza of Art
*¥****November 11-17, Prairie Hills Mall*****

This year The Badlands Art Association will be celebrating it’s 52nd Annual Art Show with a
change in location and format. The show will be held in the Prairie Hills Mall (In the former
White Drug location) along with Empty Bowls and The Festival of Trees. Set up and hand de-
livered art works will take place on Wednesday November 10th. Watch for your entry form
which will be mailed out to the membership and the mailing list at the end of August. The entry
form will also be available on the BAA website, from the Dickinson Public library and JP
FrameShop in Dickinson.

What’s New at the BADLANDS ART GALLERY
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Dickinson State University.Klinefelter Hall..Badlands Art Gallery

Please take note of this exciting adventure. We are in-
viting you, our friends of the arts to the Badlands Art
Gallery located at Dickinson State University in Kline-
e e felter Hall. We have a tremendous amount of talent in
P Hists Qﬂféxy p{p(a?ﬁom S .
bl | O e Y southwest North Dakota and it is time that the WORLD
R T take notice. Please join us, visit the gallery, visit with
the artists, and enjoy!

The Art Exhibition runs from August 24th to September 24th, Gallery hours are Wednesday
through Saturday from 2 pm to 5 pm. The Gallery is located on the lower level of Klinefelter
Hall, DSU. A short list of participating artists includes: Greg Walter, Kay Burian, Darice Tay-
lor, Laureen Evans, Linda Little, Tod Winter, Cherie Roshau, Weston Voss, Janelle Stoneking,
Marie Snavely, Twig Zahn, Dustin Young, Chris Herald, Anna Ellerkamp, and Br. Llewellyn
Kouba. Other artists may also be showing their art works. There will be an opening reception
on Tuesday August 30th from 3 pm to 7pm.



Let your artistic
light shinel

< Badlands Art Gallery is looking for
g 7

local artists to share their works in our

future shows.

Photography
--Starting in early October, this show will feature many
moods and styles of photographic artistry.

Winner's Circle

--After the conclusion of the Badlands Art Association’s
annual show starting on November 11*, all winners will be
invited to display their work in the Badlands Art Gallery.

Ready to let your light shine?

Contact Tod Winter at 701-260-9504 or Cherie Roshau at
701-290-7568

Gallery shows include opportunities for sales of artist’s works if the artist desires it. Art displayed will be
subject to the Gallery directors’ discretion.

Badlands Art Association 52nd Annual
Student Art Show
2022 Fall Extravaganza of Art
November 11-17, Prairie Hill Mall

Student Division: students may enter 2 pieces of artwork; grades
K-3, 4-6, 7-9 and 10-12. Entry fees are $1 per piece entered.

For student entry forms contact: Keisha.Sparks@k12.nd.us or
www.bandlandsarts.com



Badlands Art Association
Meeting Minutes: August 3, 2022

Old Business:

L. Annual Art Show

A.
B.

C.

White Drug Floor: It is making progress. We will not be replacing any tiles.

Ribbons: They will be ordered with the addition of some special awards from Women
Empowering Women and Connect Medical Clinic.

Silent Auction: Contact Cherie Roshau or Tod Winter if you are interested in helping
in this area of the show.

. Grants and Fundraising

1. We are checking on the application for the Visitor and Convention Bureau grant.
a. Would a billboard fit under their advertising requirements?
2. Consolidated has grants available.

3. Tod distributed envelopes and a letter to use to take to businesses for the purposes
of fundraising. Let him know if you would like any of these and can help.

Call for Entry: We are working on this and will send it out ASAP.
Student Show: Keisha Sparks is available to help with the student portion of the show.

II. Badlands Art Gallery

A.
B.

C.

We are working on greater promotion and signage.

We discussed various sources for volunteers to act as hosts in the gallery when it is
open.

Date change for Artists from the Prairies — August 24th-September 24th.
1. We need to promote the new show and seek artists.
2. Drop-off for artist’s works has been set for August 11t from 1-7.

Insurance for liability purposes has been acquired and Ruth will acquire those things
necessary to start sales for the new show as well as a donation box.

It wfas agreed that door prizes should be given out at the next reception as we did at
the first.

Based on a suggestion, we are considering that it might be a good idea to invite mem-
bers from the community to lend from their private art collection as a special feature
from time to time.

II. ~ Summer Workshop

A.

Report on the workshop: It was very helpful to have a workshop nearby to get re-
uired CE credits. It was also enjoyable to have an applied art opportunity. Could it

be offered for an additional half day so that a full 2 credits could be offered? There

was ample time to create, but some found it challenging in regards to endurance.

New Business and Announcements

L SW Gallery and Art Center will be holding a Fall Gala on November 19t at the Eagles Club.
Artists are asked to donate works to aid in the fundraising efforts. Contact Cherie Roshau for more

information.



